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PORT MARINE NOTICE  
NO. 48 OF 2025 
 
 
22 April 2025 
 
Shipping Community 
Harbour Craft Community 
Pleasure Craft Community 
 
CLOSURE OF ST JOHN’S ISLAND JETTY AND KUSU ISLAND BUMBOAT JETTY 
 

Applicable to:  Visitors embarking or disembarking at St. John’s Island Jetty and Kusu 
Island Bumboat Jetty. 

 
   

 
 

Date : With effect from 24 April 2025 to 24 October 2025.  
 
 

Details : St John’s Island jetty and Kusu Island bumboat jetty will be temporarily 
closed from the date stated, subject to extension. 
  
All crafts and visitors are advised not to embark/disembark at St John’s 
Island jetty and Kusu Island bumboat jetty during the closure. 
 
St John’s Island and Kusu Island remain accessible to the public via 
alternative jetties. Visitors can access St John’s Island and Kusu Island via 
Seringat jetty and Kusu Island main jetty, respectively.  
 
The maximum loading capacity of Seringat Jetty is 150 tonnes. 
 
Further enquires relating to the project can be directed to:  
Ms. Gan Zi Qian, Assistant Manager, Estate Management,  
Tel: +65 6478 3957, email: Gan_zi_qian@sla.gov.sg 
or  
Via the online feedback form on the SLA website or by the QR code. 
https://www.sla.gov.sg/QSM  
 



 
 

Please call Capt. Faroque Hossain Sikder at Tel: +65 6325 2472 or Marine Safety Control 
Centre (MSCC) Duty Officer at +65 6325 2488/2489 for clarification on this Port Marine 
Notice. 
 
 
CAPT CHONG JIA CHYUAN 
PORT MASTER 
MARITIME AND PORT AUTHORITY OF SINGAPORE 


